
From: Angela Hatcher [mailto:ahatcher@blueskycommunities.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 4:14 PM 
To: Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org> 
Cc: Scott Macdonald <smacdonald@blueskycommunities.com>; Shawn Wilson 
<swilson@blueskycommunities.com> 
Subject: Public Comment - RFA 2018-103 & RFA 2018-108 
 
Please see the below comments: 
 
1.  Section 3d (2) – Principal Disclosure form for the Applicant and for each Developer. 
                a.   Add a drop down option under Applicant Disclosure for Manager/Member and 
Officer/Director to eliminate having to duplicate principals where applicable. 
                b.   The Developer Disclosure section has an option for ‘Managing Member’ is this the same as 
being a Manager and a Member?  Same comment as above. 
                c.   Add the ability to include additional lines if needed. 
 
2.  Section 3d (3) – The 2nd and 3rd paragraphs state 2 different requirements for Applicant Entity 
changes.  Please clarify.   
 
3.  Section 3d (3) – Add language that allows the credit underwriter or FHFC staff to approve additions or 
deletions to the Board of Directors of a Non-Profit corporation.   
 
4.  Section 3d (3) – Non-material changes to the Applicant and/or Developer should not require approval 
by FHFC Board if the change results in the same principals. 
 
  
Angela Hatcher 
Development Manager 
Blue Sky Communities 
5300 W. Cypress Street, Suite 200 
Tampa, Florida 33607 
Office: 813-384-4836 
Cell: 727-269-3853 
ahatcher@blueskycommunities.com 
www.blueskycommunities.com  
 

 
 


